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It gives me great pleasure to write this recommendation letter on behalf of 

Craig J. Craven. Since around 2010 Craig has worked with farmers, service 

providers, trade associations, and government agencies to improve 

aquacultural farming operations in China. The technology he promoted was 

not the least expensive, but it was the best solution, convincing the many 

people involved took lot of time and effort 

Craig is a US citizen living in Japan with long experience in Asia, he has the 

ability to bridge the cultural gap between Asia and the West and can 

manage the sometimes complicated cultural differences between China, 

Japan and the West. 

We highly recommend Craig to anyone who wishes to conduct business in 

Asia. 
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